

SVDA Board Meeting 6-15-21

Present

Francisco

Karen

Dennis

Will

Jason

Todd

Wayne

Late

Bryan

Absent

Andrea

Beto

Steve

Meeting Notes

- Doing the firecracker shoot and then doing fall league after that.
 - Can we run tournaments. Jason-wants to do it and bars are wanting to get it going.
 - Karen- we can do it on a wednesday night or friday night.
 - Talking about **Churchill arms** as the location
 - ME- Wednesday night on the 30th.
 - Wayne - wants to do it soon, but slow start
 - Sign up maybe on 18th or around there
 - The board meeting can be before the firecracker shoot and have an idea of when to start league.
 - June 29th
 - Firecracker shoot on 30
 - I will work on a flyer and signups flyer
 - Talked about Mask mandates as the currently stand and the future
- Fall League
 - In 2 weeks we need to set in stone.
 - Signups Aug 11, start on 25th. Need vendor for signups. This would allow time for the end of season shoots and awards on Dec 11-12.
 - Todd- want to talk about making incentive for short season.
 - Bryan-business as usual no dicounts

- Me-do a giveaway at the Firecracker shoot for a League Dues!
- Maybe not doing fireworks. Get donations.
- Maybe do giftcards (maybe from venue)
- On The Y called and wanted to come back to the SVDA.
- Have the VP talk to all the sponsors to findout how many teams they are willing to sponsor for signups. Vendor communication could be the person to handle this going forward to help keep it organized.
-
-
- Elections
 - Announce mid season that elections will be at awards banquet
- Camellia Classic
 - Contract signed
 - Wanting to start having meetings and asked all the members present to be part of the committee
- Treasurers Report
 - Wayne Motioned to accept report. Jason second. All approved.
- Talk to vendors about extra prizes and money to add the prizes
- Meeting crashed
-